Town of Milladore

July 5, 2020
The regular monthly meeting of the town board of supervisors was called to order June 7, 2020 at 6:30pm at the Milladore Town Hall. After the Pledge of Allegiance to the US flag, roll call found all present.

 The minutes of the previous town meeting were read. Hank Nigh moved to accept the minutes. Leon Kundinger was the second and the motion carried.
The financial report was reviewed. There was a motion made by Leon Kundinger to accept the report as presented with a second from Hank Nigh; motion carried.
Informational:

There were no changes at the Board of review; no one appeared at the Open Book for 2020.
The 9-point test for independent contractors was reviewed and clerk will contact Joe Grant about the need for documentation.

Check submitted by Green Valley was returned because they paid the entire cost of the Martin/County Line project. Their ½ of the bill is $300.
Action Items:
Leon Kundinger made a motion to accept the Red Granite bid for crushed decomposed granite 8000 yards +/- at rate of $7.65 per cubic yard. Hank Nigh was the second. Motion carried.

Swetz alcohol license Class “A” was raised to $200 from $50. Cigarette & Tobacco license and Non-Intoxicating Beverage license remains the same at $10 each. Operator’s license was raised to $10 from $5 per individual. Motion was made by Leon Kundinger with a second from Hank Nigh. Motion carried.
Hank Nigh moved to pay bills as presented with a second from Leon Kundinger. Motion passed.
There was a motion to adjourn from Leon Kundinger, with a second from Hank Nigh the motion passed.
The next meeting is July 5, 2020 at 6:30pm in the town hall.
 


Submitted by Connie Milz, Clerk
